
March 2020 

Important News  

 

Sign up for 
Parent/Teacher 

conferences  
 

You must sign in/out your child 
daily at the front counter. 

It is a DC FS Mandate 
 

F riday March 6th – closed for 
C PR/1st aid training 

MORE STUFF! 

Hello all and happy March , Please accept 

 MyTeachingStrategies App/site friend request 

 where you will find information regarding 

lesson plans, newsletters, updates and any 

information regarding your child’s growth and 

development. Make sure to sign up for 

conferences with your child’s teacher to view 

your child’s report cards 
 

REMINDER !!! We will be closed on 

Friday March 6th for CPR/1st Aid 

training. 

 
Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make 

payments on 1st & 15th of every month 

 

TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! Look out for 

info for all  PARTIES 

  

TIPS! 
 
• Don’t forget to change the date 

each month! 
• To change a picture, but keep 

the formatting – Right Click the 
photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 
photo you want and it will 
replace the existing photo.  

• To resize ANY image, grab it by 
the corner to maintain its 
proportions. Grabbing and 
pulling by the side will distort 
it.  

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 
use the color codes on the LEFT 
to keep the colors consistent! 
• Choose “More Colors,” 

then “Custom Colors” and 
enter the numbers in the 
corresponding hue 

• To alter elements that you can’t 
click: go to VIEW and choose 
“Slide Master.”  

COLOR CODES 
 
PURPLE: 
R = 111 
G = 64 
B = 153 
 
BLUE: 
R = 0 
G = 186 
B = 218 
 
ORANGE: 
R = 244 
G = 144 
B = 35 
 
LIGHT GREEN: 
R = 202 
G = 219 
B = 52 
 
DARK GREEN: 
R = 98 
G = 187 
B = 71 
 
PINK: 
R = 231 
G = 45 
B = 146 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 

  

 

 

 

 

Tuition payments  due on 1st & 
15th of every month  $25 late 

fees assessed.  
Update all contact phone 

numbers, emails and cell 

providers  and please update 

cubbies 
 

Friday March 6th  

TTDC will be closed for 

CPR/1st AID training. 



Spring is almost here, Hooray! We all are already getting tired of this 

cold weather The month of February was filled with fun activities 

including celebrations for Valentine’s, Dental health, President’s day 

and Dr. Seuss.  

March promises to be just as exciting. We will continue learning about 

Dr. Seuss (Dr. Seuss’s birthday is in March), will write and illustrate 

our own books, we will study nutrition (March is national nutrition 

month), will also learn about spring weather. We will celebrate St. 

Patrick’s Day.  REMINDER: TTDC will be closed on Friday March 6th 

and you will have to find alternate childcare for that day.  

We had so much fun learning about friendship and buildings. We are so sad 

to cut down the building unit short because our students love it so much, 

but we might just pause it and return after our  Dr. Seuss unit is done.  

Yes! It’s that time of the year, where Mrs. Maritza goes bananas for this 

unit. It’s just so much fun and so many things to learn. This month we will 

honor Dr. Seuss and celebrate his birthday.  We will be learning rhymes, 

patterns, classification and a lot more. At the end of the month, the 

classroom will celebrate Dr. Seuss with a classroom party. Please see 

teachers on how to help with our celebration. We want to thank all the 

families that participated in our building unit. The children had a blast 

making their buildings with family members. Friendly reminder that the 

center will be closed on Friday March 6th for an in-service and you will 

have to find alternate childcare for the day. Please do not hesitate to call 

if you have any questions. 847-475-1467 EXT 14. Thank you from Mrs. 

Maritza, Ms. Julissa & Mr. Robert.  



Hello March!!!! Last month we had loads of fun talking about boxes. We learned that 

boxes may come in different shapes and sizes and that they are “similar” to a cube. We had 

fun making conclusions of what they are used for and what can we create out of them. 

Thanks to all the parents that brought boxes. They were used to be decorated and painted 

and used as gifts for valentine’s day. During the first week of March we will honor Dr. 

Seuss. We will celebrate his passion for children’s literature by reading his whimsical 

books. I am asking all the parents to bring your child in comfy pajamas to school on 

Monday, March the 2nd. We will also introduce a Pet Study. I have noticed that students 

talk about the pets they have at home. As we study pets, we will learn concepts and skills 

in the areas of literacy, mathematics, science, social studies, the arts and technology. We’ll 

also develop thinking skills as we observe, investigate, ask questions, solve problems, 

make predictions, and test our ideas. 

During the month of March, we will be learning about the 

new season approaching, Spring! We will talk about the sun, 

rain, flowers and the colors of the rainbow. We will also focus 

on learning about caterpillars, butterflies and other friendly 

insects. Please check your child’s cubby as the weather is 

changing and we do go outdoors daily. We want to make sure 

that the children are dressed appropriately for the WACKY 

Chicago/Evanston weather. Parents friendly reminder that 

Toddler Town will be closed on Friday March 6, 2020 and you 

will have to find alternate childcare that day.  

Please feel free to contact  Ms. Jasmin or Ms. Vanessa  if you 

have any questions, comments or  concerns at 847-475-1467 

extension 12 

  



847-475-1467 
1501 Howard Street 

Evanston, IL 60202 

Toddler Town will be closed on Friday March 6th  

Please sign in/out your child daily as it is a 

DCFS Mandate in the state of Illinois 

 

Reminder that TTDC will be closed on Friday 

March 6th for CPR/1st Aid training.  

  


